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South Port FY25 Results Announcement Date 
 
South Port New Zealand Ltd intends to release its financial results for the twelve months ended 
30 June 2025 on the morning of Friday, 22 August 2025.  
 
Following the release of the results to the NZX, South Port Chair Philip Cory-Wright, Chief 
Executive Nigel Gear and Chief Financial Officer Lara Stevens will host a conference call at 
10.30am (NZT) to discuss the results.  
 
The results announcement material which will be referred to during the call will also be 
released to NZX. 
 
To participate in the conference call, use the Teams link below. 
 
Teams link here:   
https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/1f84eb00-5a97-43df-b28c-
a86ea234e37a@e9f8ec9f-400a-4b31-a692-e17deaacd55a 
 
 
 
For further information contact: 
 
Investors 
Lara Stevens 
Chief Financial Officer 
DDI: +64 21 108 2113 
E: lstevens@southport.co.nz  
 
 


